
Parish of the Nativity of Our Lord 

PO Box 150 
Spring Valley, IL 

13 May 2021 
 

To Parents and Administrators of St. Bede Academy,  
 
Greetings in the Lord! 
 
The St. Anne Scholarship is awarded by the Parish of the Nativity of Our Lord, 
Spring Valley, to parishioners of this parish who are enrolled at St. Bede Academy 
in Peru, IL. The scholarship is open to students in any year of study and is 
renewable annually. More than one student per family may apply. 
 
In order to receive this award applicants are required to be registered as 
parishioners at the Parish of the Nativity of Our Lord, Spring Valley, and 
participate regularly at Holy Mass at our parish church. The number of awards 
does not have a cap, and the award amount varies from year to year. The award 
will not exceed $500.00 for the academic year 2021-2022. Further details are on 
the application form or can be obtained by calling the parish office, (815) 663-
3731. 
 
This scholarship was formed when St. Anne Parish in Spring Valley was closed in 
1990. Please pray for the living and deceased former members of St. Anne’s who 
made is scholarship possible. May God bless you richly with his grace. 
 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
Rev. Scott Potthoff 
Pastor 
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